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Erratum

Vol. 68, No. 22
In the report “Community Assessments for Mosquito 

Prevention and Control Experiences, Attitudes, and Practices — 
U.S. Virgin Islands, 2017 and 2018,” on page 500, the author 
order should have been “Krystal R. Seger, MSPH1; Joseph Roth 
Jr., MPH2; Amy H. Schnall, MPH3; Esther M. Ellis, PhD1; 
Brett R. Ellis, PhD1.” On page 504, the corresponding author 
should have been “Brett R. Ellis, brett.ellis@doh.vi.gov, 
340-626-2801.”
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https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/volumes/68/wr/pdfs/mm6822a3-H.pdf

